Norfolk Black History Month

Norfolk Black History Month comes to Norwich with a special day of education, resources, presentations and resources for sale at the Forum in Norwich on Friday 26th October. This will be a great opportunity to view exhibition material and talk to specialist as well as seeing some of the most up to date and useful resources available dealing with issues of slavery, the black presence in the UK, and also Norfolk's involvement in some of these key historical events, and a host of other resources.
This is an open event so you don't have to book but it would be wise to so in order that specific  presentations can be organised for your class or group. Please email myself (Amal Douglas ) on mailto:office@dmcconsultancy or telephone 08707 33 44 55 to confirm your attendance or if you have any queries. The full programme for Black History Month in Norfolk can be seen at http://www.norfolkblackhistorymonth.org.uk. The African Market also continues on Saturday 27th October and is followed by the official launch at 7:30pm. Please contact Malika Rahman at B if you would like to attend the launch.
